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The next churchwide project will be an afternoon and evening 

winter concert event which will be open to the public. The 

event will be held on February 3rd and will feature a concert by 

southern gospel singer Jeremy Garner beginning at 3:30 p.m. in 

the Celebration Center. The second concert will feature 

contemporary Christian musicians, The Danelle Cressinger 

Band and will begin at 7:00 p.m. in the Celebration Center. In 

between the two concerts (4:30-6:30), food will be served in the 

Living Water Café. Aly’s Monkey Movement, a local mission, 

will also have a display in the Living Water Café throughout the 

event. Individuals are welcome to come and stay for the entire 

event or for individual pieces. Free-will offerings will be taken 

for both concerts and for the food with all proceeds going to 

benefit Aly’s Monkey Movement.  

 

This is one of the four churchwide events for the year, meaning 

that all of the ministry teams will be working together to 

organize and run the event. Please consider attending one or 

both concerts and joining us for food and fellowship in the Café 

in between. Bring your friends 

and family for a fun afternoon 

and evening that will benefit a 

great cause. To learn more 

about Aly’s Monkey 

Movement, go to their website 

here.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIRST LIGHT       
E-NEWS FROM MUNCY FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH  

 

-2023 Offering Envelopes are 
now available in the church office. 

-The JAM Children’s Ministry is 
collecting individually wrapped 
snacks and drinks during the 
month of January. Drinks should be 
mini water bottles, juice boxes or 
pouches. Place donations on the 
marked carts in the Welcome Center 
or Living Water Café.  

-A new interest group is forming for 
those who love hunting and fishing. 
The Limitless Outdoor Ministry 
will meet on January 23rd 6:00-7:30 
p.m. for a light meal and to watch a 
video and discuss the ministry. 
Contact Jeremy Eckard with 

questions eckardjd@hotmail.com.  

-A New Sunday School class is 
meeting in the lounge at 9:30 on 
Sunday mornings. Linda Miller is 
leading this class.  

-Candy Winters is looking for 
volunteers to serve as hosts for 
Coffee Fellowship on Sunday 
mornings. Contact Candy for more 
information or to volunteer.  

 

 

 

 

Kent Bennett and Pastor Rick present 
Laura Templeton with a check for ½ of 
the Christmas offering. Ms. Templeton is 
the Public Relations and Resource 
Development Director of the Salvation 
Army Williamsport Corp.  

https://alysmonkeys.org/#learnMore
mailto:eckardjd@hotmail.com

